

Tên:

Lớp: S4...

Ngày làm bài: Thứ ..., ngày .../....

Week: 34

Từ vựng & Ngữ pháp:

Độc:

Nghe:



FINAL TEST

I. Reorder the letters.

0. The title (t-l-i-e) of that book makes readers curious, so they will choose to read it.
1. We should reduce the use of p..... (l-t-i-a-s-c) bags and bottles.
2. We walked across a b..... (r-g-e-i-d) to get to the other side of the river.
3. Paper is something that we can r..... (e-c-l-c-y-e).
4. There are many cars on the m..... (n-a-i) r..... (a-d-o), so it is very busy.
5. I take the train from the m..... (r-o-e-t) s..... (t-t-i-o-a-n) to go to school.

II. Read and underline the correct answers.

Last summer, my family went on an adventure in the deep jungle. While we (0) walk / were walking through the tall trees, we saw a beautiful waterfall. We stopped (1) because / but we wanted to take some photos of the colorful birds. Suddenly, it started to rain heavily. My father said, "(2) Don't stand / Not stand under the trees! It is dangerous." He told us to find a dry cave. The ground was very slippery, (3) for / so we walked carefully. Inside the cave, we (4) found / finding some old maps on the wall. It was so exciting!

Before leaving the cave, our leader gave a command: "(5) Check / Checking your bags carefully and stay together." We followed his instructions and arrived home safely.

III. Fill in the blanks with the given words.

<u>brave</u>	powerful	honest	athletic	intelligent	loyal
--------------	----------	--------	----------	-------------	-------

0. Even though the dark cave looked scary, the brave explorer went inside because she was not afraid of anything.
1. The scientist was very She read many books, solved hard puzzles, and knew the answers to difficult questions.
2. The superhero was so that he could lift a heavy bus with just one hand!
3. My dog is my most friend because he always stays by my side and never leaves me.
4. Instead of telling a lie about breaking the vase, the boy told his mom the truth.
5. You have to be very to play three different sports, run fast, and jump high.

IV. Read each sentence. Look at the underlined part. Write TRUE if it is correct. Write FALSE if it is wrong, then correct it.

0. Jane not come to class last Monday. She was sick. FALSE
 didn't come
1. Zainab doesn't do any homework yesterday.
2. She works in an office, does she?
3. He has finished his homework already.
4. You were watch TV at 8 p.m. last night.
5. Yesterday, Dane eat 2 doughnuts.

V. Combine the two sentences using the word in brackets, OR rewrite the sentence using the word in brackets.

0. The boy is my brother. He is playing football. (*who*)
 → The boy who is playing football is my brother.
1. This is the car. I want to buy it. (*that*)
 →
2. The girl is the tallest in the class. She is standing over there. (*who*)
 →
3. She must wear a uniform at school. (*has to*)
 →
4. I must do homework on Sunday. (*have to*)
 →
5. The book is very interesting. You gave it to me. (*which*)
 →

Read the questions below. Then read the article about the school holidays.
For questions 1-6, circle the correct letter A, B, or C.

Our school holidays



Luis

I went on a beach holiday with my parents and sister. I sometimes think it's boring doing sports, like playing tennis with her during term time because she's younger than me. But we all went surfing together every day like we did last year, which was fun. I met a boy there, who was really nice and we did some cool stuff together. I see him a lot now I'm home because he lives quite near me.



Petro

I really wanted to go on holiday with my parents this year. They were busy with work, so instead a friend and I joined a holiday club. I didn't enjoy it much because the activities weren't very interesting – most of them were for younger kids. But I played badminton for the first time, which was great. Next summer, I'd really love to have a holiday in a big city like Paris and go sightseeing there.



Evan

My parents said I could visit my friend Jake, who moved to New York last year. We visited all the famous places there together – it was fantastic! And we both enjoy skateboarding, so we went to different parks and practised some new skateboarding jumps. I really wanted to meet his best friend – he was away, unfortunately. And I missed my parents sometimes, but it was a good holiday.

	Luis	Petro	Evan
1. Who tried a new sport during the holidays?	A	B	C
2. Who made a new friend in the holidays?	A	B	C
3. Who visited famous places during the holidays?	A	B	C
4. Who didn't like the activities on holiday?	A	B	C
5. Who enjoyed spending time with his family during the holidays?	A	B	C
6. Who visited a friend in another city during the holidays?	A	B	C

CAMBRIDGE LISTENING

Các con nghe bài ở link hoặc code sau:

<https://soundcloud.com/ms-chi-english/s4-w34-final-test-ket-part-2>

Listen and write. There is one example.



Cooking Lesson

Don't forget: *a big bowl*

- 1 Bring: some, eggs and butter
- 2 Name of cakes:
- 3 Number of cakes:
- 4 Cooking time:
- 5 Eat them with: